
Within the National Basketball Association Committee, the use of technology such as laptops will be seen 
as a privilege, not a right.  The NBA committee will permit technology to be used for the drafting 
working papers during committee. Delegates do not have to submit their working papers digitally and 
are free to handwrite them. We require all delegates to bring their personal laptops to the conference if 
they choose to use them as the NBA committee will not be supplying them.  

Delegates are not allowed to use their computers for anything other than working on resolutions. The 
NBA Committee chairs and pages will be monitoring computers to ensure this. If a delegate is caught 
using their computers for anything aside from accessing resolutions, they will not be allowed to use 
technology for the remainder of the  

 


